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From:
To: Jimmie Hughes
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Limestone water 200% rate increase
Date: Friday, February 7, 2025 6:55:49 PM

Hello, 

We are seriously concerned and opposed to Limestone Water requesting the state utility
commission to approve a ridiculously outrageous rate increase for customers in the Counce,
Pickwick, and North Shore communities; thereby, overburdening citizens in a generally
depressed and impoverished area. 

It seems the entity asking for 157% - 200% increase is initiating an effort to take advantage of
short term tourism while consequently punishing  locals who live near or below poverty
levels. 

Kind regards, 
John Williams
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